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Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
 EH48 2RD
Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
e-mail – bathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk
                                                                                       Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to send a huge thank you to everyone who donated, baked, assisted and contributed to our MacMillan bake sale which was a great success raising £134.73
What are we learning about this month?
This month we have continued to learn about the change in seasons as we move quickly into Autumn. The children have begun to harvest apples from the orchard and have enjoyed eating, cutting and investigating the apples alongside other seasonal fruit and vegetables at our chopping table. We encourage the children to use their abilities to risk assess and problem solve when using real knifes, peelers and graters to investigate and prepare food. These experiences provide the opportunity to learn about how food and vegetables are grown, sourced and reach our plates. 
Our learning is documented throughout our planning floor book which is located in the foyer at the end of every session, please have a look and discuss the learning with your child. We also document events and learning on our nursery Blog and Twitter page @WLBEYC. 

Staffing Update

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Bonnar to our BEYC Team. Mrs Bonnar will cover Mrs Frame’s maternity post and will look after the Yellow Group on Monday and Tuesdays. 
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Outdoor Clothing

As it gets colder please can all children have warm waterproof jackets and sweatshirts or jumpers for outdoor play and activities in all weathers.  Please remember that all jackets, sweatshirts and gym shoes should be named.  It also helps if children come to nursery in their wellies – No laces please! (
We would greatly appreciate if you could gather up any children’s unused winter items such as wellies, waterproofs, coats, warm socks, jumpers and donate them to nursery. 
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On arrival to nursery at the main door please press number 2 followed by the green bell button. Nursery staff can then release the main door and you can gain access to the building. Please be patient and do not touch/pull the main door, it is very slow but will open and close on its own. 
Snack Fund
Please can we remind everyone that snack payments are due on Monday each week and it is £1.50. Alternatively you can pay in a block up until the end of the December. Please see Mrs Todd for more information. 
Visual Screening 
The NHS visual screening team will be in nursery on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th November. Staff will encourage all children to attend but may ask for support from parents if necessary. If your child does not usually attend on a Monday or a Tuesday we would like to invite you to accompany your child to nursery on one of these dates to complete the screening. If you’re unable to attend nursery on these dates we advise you contact your local GP or opticians. 
Try at Home
Look out for Our ‘Try at Home’ board coming soon.  This board and displays will give ideas to support your child’s learning at home.  We will start off with an ‘Autumn Scavenger Hunt’, take a moment, go out for an Autumn walk and see how many things you can find.  We would love for you to bring in any Autumn treasures you might find such as acorns, pine cones, conkers, beautiful leaves etc. On the back of the sheet we have put a word sheet to prompt discussion and to support talk and vocabulary building.
Bringing Generations Together 

We are looking forward to starting our monthly visits to Medowvale Care Home on 23rd October. This initiative aims to promote a better understanding and respect between generations through a variety of activities and shared experiences. Different groups of children will be invited along each month. 
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Once again, we are asking the children to bring items of non-perishable food, eg tins, packets of biscuits, etc, to be distributed to the residents/visitors to Acredale in Bathgate. We consider this a special act of giving and these important people in our local community always appreciate it. Any donations should be brought to the nursery by Monday 28th Oct and put into our harvest box in the entrance area.

Samaritan’s Purse - Operation Christmas Child – Shoebox appeal

Thank you to everyone who donated shoe boxes for our appeal. We are now looking for donations, (just a small gift/s) to add to collection as part of the appeal. E.g. A small toy, a hygiene item or a stationary item would be great!  Please see the list of suggestions on our notice board. Donations should be suitable for a child aged 2-4 years. 
Halloween

We will be having our Halloween sessions on Thursday 31st October.  The children can dress up for this (nothing too scary or masks please – just in case other children get frightened!). We will have Halloween learning experiences such as pumpkin lanterns and apple dooking.
Parent Helpers
We are looking to create a bank of nursery helpers (parents/carers/grandparents) to come in when available to help with daily nursery jobs and local trips/walks. If you would be able to help frequently or now and again please speak to Mrs Todd. 
Online Learning Journals
Parents/Carers should now have access to view their child’s online learning journal, Please see Miss Kelly if you require any assistance in accessing your child’s learning journal account. 
Blog & Twitter 
Please follow our Twitter page @WLBEYC and our blog http://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/ for regular updates on our nursery learning and activities.

West Lothian Council – Early Years Expansion
Parents/Carers are reminded that Bathgate Early Years Centre is now open to children Monday – Thursday for 50 weeks of the year. If you have not yet returned your October requirement form could you please do so asap. 
Kind regards,
The Nursery Team           
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Tuesday 29, October 
	Acredale Visit 

	Thursday, 31 October
	Halloween Activities

	Thursday, 14 November
	Both sessions
	Children in Need Day

	Monday, 18 November
	Both sessions
	Stay, Play and Learn Week

	Monday/ Tuesday 18/19, November
	All day 
	Visual Screenings 

	Thursday, 28 November
	Pre School Children Only
	Parent Consultations


